
 
 
 
AFFORDABLE HOUSING FOR GARWAY 
 
A recent Housing Needs Survey identified a need for 11 new affordable homes in the 
Parish of Garway. 
 
A consultation event was held at the village hall on the 21st March and was well 
attended, at the consultation event the housing needs data was presented along with 
information on affordable housing generally.  During the consultation event several 
sites were put forward as being potentially suitable for affordable housing.  The sites 
are identified on the attached map.  The sites have been reviewed by the Planners 
and Site 1, Site 2 and Site 3 were shortlisted as suitable in planning terms. 
 
The next step for Garway is to prioritise the sites and select the one /ones the 
community feel are most suitable for affordable housing.  We can then ask an 
architect to draw up proposals for the sites for everyone to consider. 
 
Therefore please can you indicate on the attached form how you would prioritise the 
three sites that have been shortlisted, and if appropriate the other sites. There is also 
space for you to leave any comments you have about the sites. 
 
The results will be collated by Herefordshire Council and presented at the next 
Parish Council meeting on the 21st May 2012 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Garway Parish Council 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

Site Number Please indicate your priority ordering for 
the sites (1 = most favorable, 2 = second 
favorable, 3 = least favorable) 

Site 1  

Site 2  

Site 3  

Site 4  

Site 5  

 
Comments…………………………………………………………………………………. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


